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From: Garcia-Cunningham, Maria M. 
Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2020 12:48 PM
To: Rael, Lawrence <lrael@cabq.gov>
Subject: FW: COPS Hiring Grant
 
 
 
From: Pearson, Alicia (COPS) [mailto:Alicia.Pearson@usdoj.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, October 1, 2020 8:22 AM
To: Garcia-Cunningham, Maria M. <mgarcia-cunningham@cabq.gov>
Subject: RE: COPS Hiring Grant
 
External                                                        
Good morning Maria,
 
The COPS Office is changing to a new Grants Management System called JustGrants and a new
payment management system called ASAP.  The current system along with our Grants payment system
if offline until October 15th.
 
Information was emailed to all current and new grantees. Training materials along with FAQs, and how
to get prepared for the transition can be found at justicegrants.usdoj.gov.
 
Please let me know if you have any additional questions.
 
Thank you,
 
Alicia Pearson
 

Alicia Pearson

Grant Program Specialist
Grants Administration Division (GAD)
U.S. Department of Justice
Community Oriented Policing Services (COPS) Office
Two Constitution Square |145 N Street NE | Washington, DC  20530
202-307-1411 (Office) 202-598-0735 (Cell)| Alicia.Pearson@usdoj.gov
Web: www.cops.usdoj.gov | Facebook: DOJCOPS  | Twitter: @COPSOffice
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From: Garcia-Cunningham, Maria M. <mgarcia-cunningham@cabq.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 4:07 PM
To: Pearson, Alicia (COPS) <apearson@cops.usdoj.gov>
Subject: COPS Hiring Grant
 
Alicia:
 
Our legal department wanted a wri[en email to confirm that we have un]l October 16, 2020 to accept the
City of Albuquerque’s COPS Hiring Grant. We had received approval un]l October 1, 2020 to accept the grant
so they wanted a wri[en confirma]on that we had un]l October 16th. Thanks,
 
Best Regards,
 
MARIA GARCIA-CUNNINGHAM, M.A.
IALEP Advanced Certified Law Enforcement Planner
Albuquerque Police Department
Planning Manager, CIP/Grants/Property
O 505.768.2186
m 505.934.2018
cabq.gov/police
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